
From: Chip Block
To: Ivelisse Chico-Randazzo; Kathi Cornelius
Subject: Fwd: SUPPORT FOR CAPTAIN JIM MATTHEWS
Date: Thursday, May 25, 2023 7:27:45 PM

File

Chip Block
Vice Mayor, Jupiter Inlet Colony
917-923-0056

Begin forwarded message:

From: smb1003@gmail.com
Date: April 18, 2023 at 12:00:47 PM EDT
To: Chip Block <blockc@jupiterinletcolony.org>, bustor@comcast.net
Subject: SUPPORT FOR CAPTAIN JIM MATTHEWS

﻿
Dear Commissioners Block and Busto,

First, we would like to thank you both for your service to our Colony as
Commissioners
and also as co chairs of the Committee to select our new Chief of Police.

We would ask that in both roles that you give every consideration to selecting
Captain
Jim Mathhews as our new Chief of Police.

Captain Jim made an impression upon us eight years ago when we first moved to
JIC.
He impressed us then and ever since with his sense of service and dedication to
our community
and its residents.
He has the training and experience, as well as the right character and
temperament, to take on the
important role of leading our dedicated Police Force.

We have had conversations with many of our neighbors and they all share our
support for 
Captain Matthews.

Thanks again for your time and efforts during this selection process.

Sincerely,
Stephen and Martha Brox
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